Thank you Madam Vice President,

The State of Palestine warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Liechtenstein and thanks them for their presentation of their national report.

The State of Palestine commends Liechtenstein for its efforts to create an independent National Human Rights Institution, in accordance with the Paris Principles.The State of Palestine would also like to welcome its ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communications procedure. 

Furthermore, we commend the government’s efforts to improve the quality of education in the country, however, there still remains work to be done, particularly concerning the provision of inclusive education to children with disabilities. With that, we recommend that the government takes the necessary steps to ensure that all children with disabilities are given equal opportunities in education. 

We also recommend the government ensures that its policies, legislation, regulations and enforcement measures, effectively serve to prevent and address the heightened risk of businesses involvement in abuses, with regards to conflict situations, this includes situations of foreign occupation.
We wish Liechtenstein a successful review. 

I thank you Madam Vice President
